How To Download eBook The Mandalorian Original Novel Star Wars

The Mandalorian Original Novel Star Wars
Star Wars Dark LegendsThe Mandalorian Original Novel (Star Wars)Made
to KillStar Wars Adventures #26The Collapsing EmpireBetrayalThe
Mandalorian Original Novel (Star Wars)Star Wars: Thrawn Ascendancy
(Book I: Chaos Rising)Star Wars: the Skywalker Saga the Official
Collector's Edition BookWilliam Shakespeare's The Force Doth AwakenAu
Revoir, Crazy European ChickStar Wars, the Old RepublicStar Wars: The
Tiny Book of Jedi: Wisdom from the Light Side of the ForceStar Wars
Adventures: The Clone Wars - Battle TalesStar Wars: Jango Fett Open
SeasonsStar Wars: The High Republic: A Test of CourageSeven
WondersEchoes of Darkness: Book Two in the Echoes TrilogyThe
Mandalorian Original Novel (Star Wars)The Last Days of Ptolemy
GreyStar Wars: the Age of Resistance the Official Collector's Edition
BookLife Debt: Aftermath (Star Wars)Star Wars: The Empire Strikes
Back: So You Want to Be a Jedi?Alphabet Squadron (Star Wars)Slave
ShipEmpire StateThe View from the BridgeStar Wars: Original Trilogy
Graphic NovelThe Burning DarkStar Wars a Jedi You Will BeStar Wars: A
New DawnStar Wars: Queen's ShadowStar Wars Lost Stars, Vol. 1
(manga)Star Wars: The Lightsaber CollectionThe ReturnStar Wars: the
Mandalorian Season 2 Poster BookThe Force AwakensThe Mandalorian
ArmorThe Art of Star WarsCanto Bight (Star Wars)

Star Wars Dark Legends
A fast-paced, militaristic sci-fi thriller centered on a complex
female protagonist and set in war torn but still recognizable New
England, 'Echoes of Darkness' is the second instalment in author
Cheryl Campbell's critically acclaimed "Echoes" trilogy -- a must-read
for fans of Martha Wells' The Murderbot Diaries and Robert D.
Armstrong's World Apart series.The decades-long conflict with the
Wardens, the genocidal faction of alien Echoes that started the war on
Earth in 2069, rages on. Dani, an Echo, fights alongside humans and
other aliens against the Wardens. As the bond of her newfound family
strengthens, she continues to struggle to find a viable solution to
retake Boston from the Wardens.Maine's civilian and Commonwealth
military alliance against the enemy remains intact, but Dani's
relationship with Colonel Houston becomes more strained with rogue
Warden attacks, unreliable intelligence reports, and the high casualty
counts that will come when they move on the enemy stronghold in the
city.Rowan's unwavering ambition to eliminate all humans from Earth,
rise within Warden ranks, and capture Dani drives him to commit
treason. When Dani learns that Rowan is behind an assault in Maine
that wounds and kills several people on the Commonwealth base, her
well-orchestrated plan against Boston is replaced with one focused
only on rescue and revenge.

The Mandalorian Original Novel (Star Wars)
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Discover Thrawn’s origins within the Chiss Ascendancy in the first
book in an epic new Star Wars trilogy from bestselling author Timothy
Zahn. Beyond the edge of the galaxy lies the Unknown Regions: chaotic,
uncharted, and near impassable, with hidden secrets and dangers in
equal measure. And nestled within its swirling chaos is the
Ascendancy, home to the enigmatic Chiss and the Nine Ruling Families
that lead them. The peace of the Ascendancy, a beacon of calm and
stability, is shattered after a daring attack on the Chiss capital
that leaves no trace of the enemy. Baffled, the Ascendancy dispatches
one of its brightest young military officers to root out the unseen
assailants. A recruit born of no title, but adopted into the powerful
family of the Mitth and given the name Thrawn. With the might of the
Expansionary Fleet at his back, and the aid of his comrade Admiral
Ar’alani, answers begin to fall into place. But as Thrawn’s first
command probes deeper into the vast stretch of space his people call
the Chaos, he realizes that the mission he has been given is not what
it seems. And the threat to the Ascendancy is only just beginning.

Made to Kill
Tony Prosdocimi lives in the bustling Metropolis of San Ventura - a
city gripped in fear, a city under siege by the hooded supervillain,
The Cowl. When Tony develops super-powers and acts to take down The
Cowl, however, he finds that the local superhero team Seven Wonders
aren't as grateful as he assumed they'd be File Under: Science Fiction
[ Heroes In Action | A Double Cross | Kapow! | Tables Turned ]

Star Wars Adventures #26
Relegated to a Fleetspace station after saving an Earth of the distant
future, Captain Abraham Idaho Cleveland navigates hostile workers and
persistent malfunctions before receiving a mysterious warning from
thousands of light-years away. By the award-winning author of Empire
State. 20,000 first printing.

The Collapsing Empire
This is the era of Luke Skywalker's legacy: the Jedi Master has
unified the order into a cohesive group of powerful Jedi Knights.
However, as this era begins, planetary interests threaten to disrupt
this time of relative peace and Luke is plagued by visions of an
approaching darkness. Melding the galaxy into one cohesive political
whole after the savage war with the Yuuzhan Vong is not the easiest
task, and already some worlds are chafing under the demands of the new
government. Civil war may be brewing, and the Skywalker-Solo clan find
that they might not all be on the same side. Meanwhile, evil is rising
again--out of the best intentions--and it looks like the legacy of the
Skywalkers may come full circle
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Betrayal
Read on if you dare! This unique in-world collection hallows the
spooky tales and ghost stories that would have kept young Luke and
Leia up at night. Created by George Mann and Grant Griffin--the same
team behind the stunning Star Wars: Myths & Fables--these six
frightful fables have been carefully woven from the expansive fabric
that is the Star Wars galaxy (including the thrilling landscape from
Galaxy's Edge at Disneyland and Disney World), and beautifully painted
in a lush illustrative style that feels intergalactic yet innately
archetypal and timeless.

The Mandalorian Original Novel (Star Wars)

Star Wars: Thrawn Ascendancy (Book I: Chaos Rising)
A long time ago in a galaxy far, far away. . . . “The war is over. The
Separatists have been defeated, and the Jedi rebellion has been
foiled. We stand on the threshold of a new beginning.”—Emperor
Palpatine, Star Wars: Episode III: Revenge of the Sith For a thousand
generations, the Jedi Knights brought peace and order to the Galactic
Republic, aided by their connection to the mystical energy field known
as the Force. But they were betrayed—and the entire galaxy has paid
the price. It is the Age of the Empire. Now Emperor Palpatine, once
Chancellor of the Republic and secretly a Sith follower of the dark
side of the Force, has brought his own peace and order to the galaxy.
Peace through brutal repression, and order through increasing control
of his subjects’ lives. But even as the Emperor tightens his iron
grip, others have begun to question his means and motives. And still
others, whose lives were destroyed by Palpatine’s machinations, lay
scattered about the galaxy like unexploded bombs, waiting to go off. .
. .

Star Wars: the Skywalker Saga the Official Collector's
Edition Book
"Screenplay written by Lawrence Kasdan & J.J. Abrams and Michael
Arndt; based on characters created by George Lucas."

William Shakespeare's The Force Doth Awaken
Ferris Bueller meets La Femme Nikita in this funny, action-packed
young adult novel. Its prom nightand Perry just wants to stick to his
own plan and finally play a muchanticipatedgig with his band in the
Big Apple. But when his mother makes him take Gobija Zaksauskastheir
quiet, geeky Lithuanian exchange studentto the prom, he never expects
that his ordinary high school guy life will soon turn on its head.
Perry finds that Gobi is on a mission, and Perry has no other choice
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but to go along for a reckless ride through Manhattans concrete grid
with a trained assassin in Dads red Jag.Infused with capers, car
chases, heists, hits, henchmen, and even a bear fight, this story
mixes romance, comedy, and tragedy in a true teen coming-of-age
adventureand its not over until its au revoir.This ebook includes a
sample chapter of PERRY'S KILLER PLAYLIST.

Au Revoir, Crazy European Chick
The first original novel set in the world of Star Wars: The
Mandalorian.

Star Wars, the Old Republic
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • Set between the events of Return of the
Jedi and The Force Awakens, the never-before-told story that began
with Star Wars: Aftermath continues in this thrilling novel, the
second book of Chuck Wendig’s bestselling trilogy. It is a dark time
for the Empire. . . . The Emperor is dead, and the remnants of his
former Empire are in retreat. As the New Republic fights to restore a
lasting peace to the galaxy, some dare to imagine new beginnings and
new destinies. For Han Solo, that means settling his last outstanding
debt, by helping Chewbacca liberate the Wookiee’s homeworld of
Kashyyyk. Meanwhile, Norra Wexley and her band of Imperial hunters
pursue Grand Admiral Rae Sloane and the Empire’s remaining leadership
across the galaxy. Even as more and more officers are brought to
justice, Sloane continues to elude the New Republic, and Norra fears
Sloane may be searching for a means to save the crumbling Empire from
oblivion. But the hunt for Sloane is cut short when Norra receives an
urgent request from Princess Leia Organa. The attempt to liberate
Kashyyyk has carried Han Solo, Chewbacca, and a band of smugglers into
an ambush—resulting in Chewie’s capture and Han’s disappearance.
Breaking away from their official mission and racing toward the
Millennium Falcon’s last known location, Norra and her crew prepare
for any challenge that stands between them and their missing comrades.
But they can’t anticipate the true depth of the danger that awaits
them—or the ruthlessness of the enemy drawing them into his
crosshairs. Praise for Aftermath: Life Debt “Star Wars: Aftermath:
Life Debt has found its place at the top of all the new canon works.
Simply, outstandingly great Star Wars.”—Star Wars Post “[Chuck] Wendig
once again strikes gold, offering a sweeping narrative with plenty of
insight into both the state of the galaxy at large and beloved
characters both new and old.”—Alternative Nation “With an intense
plot, political intrigue and great characterization, Wendig’s
Aftermath: Life Debt is an excellent read.”—Flickering Myth Praise for
Chuck Wendig’s Aftermath “Star Wars: Aftermath [reveals] what happened
after the events of 1983’s Return of the Jedi. It turns out, there’s
more than just the Empire for the good guys to worry about.”—The
Hollywood Reporter “The Force is strong with Star Wars:
Aftermath.”—Alternative Nation “The Star Wars universe is fresh and
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new again, and just as rich and mysterious as it always was.”—Den of
Geek From the Hardcover edition.

Star Wars: The Tiny Book of Jedi: Wisdom from the Light Side
of the Force
The Star Wars: The Age of Resistance is the ultimate journey through
the productions of The Force Awakens, The Last Jedi and The Rise of
Skywalker. With exclusive interviews with the cast and crews that
brought you the story of Rey, Finn and Poe and their struggle against
Kylo Ren and the dark forces of the First Order to life, this is first
book to chronicle to making of this beloved trilogy. Featuring
stunning photography and production art, this indispensable souvenir
edition is essential for all fans of the Star Wars Saga.

Star Wars Adventures: The Clone Wars - Battle Tales
It was just another Tuesday morning when she walked into the
office—young, as I suspected they all might be, another dark brunette
with some assistance and enough eye black to match up to Cleopatra.
And who am I? I'm Ray, the world's last robot, famed and feared in
equal measure, which suits me just fine—after all, the last place
you'd expect to find Hollywood's best hit man is in the plain light of
day. Raymond Electromatic is good at his job, the lone employee of the
Electromatic Detective Agency—except for Ada, office gal and supercomputer, the constant voice in Ray's inner ear. Ray might have taken
up a new line of work, but money is money, after all, and he was
programmed to make a profit. Besides, with his twenty-four-hour memorytape limits, he sure can keep a secret. When a familiar-looking woman
arrives at the agency wanting to hire Ray to find a missing movie
star, he's inclined to tell her to take a hike. But she had the cold
hard cash, a demand for total anonymity, and tendency to vanish on her
own. Plunged into a glittering world of fame, fortune, and secrecy,
Ray uncovers a sinister plot that goes much deeper than the silver
screen—and this robot is at the wrong place, at the wrong time. Made
to Kill is the thrilling new speculative noir from novelist and comic
writer Adam Christopher. Ray Electromatic Mysteries Brisk Money Made
to Kill Standard Hollywood Depravity Killing is My Business At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights
Management Software (DRM) applied.

Star Wars: Jango Fett Open Seasons
The Empire can be seductive, particularly if you're an aspiring young
pilot Thane Kyrell and Ciena Ree both know this very well when they
enroll Imperial Academy, eager to pursue their dreams. When Thane
discovers the darker side of the Empire, though, and defects to the
Rebellion, the pair's lifelong friendship will be put to the ultimate
test. Will Thane and Ciena's relationship -- or even they themselves
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-- survive this galactic conflict?

Star Wars: The High Republic: A Test of Courage
For more than five decades, the Skywalker saga has thrilled
generations of fans who have grown up with one of the greatest stories
in cinematic history. This sprawling epic of nine episodic films
covers 67 years of unforgettable action.

Seven Wonders
Acclaimed, New York Times best-selling author Adam Gidwitz delivers a
captivating retelling of Star Wars: The Empire Strikes Back like
you've never experienced before, infusing the iconic, classic tale of
good versus evil with a unique perspective and narrative style that
will speak directly to today's young readers while enhancing the Star
Wars experience for core fans of the saga.

Echoes of Darkness: Book Two in the Echoes Trilogy
A masterful, moving novel about age, memory, and family from one of
the true literary icons of our time. Ptolemy Grey is ninety-one years
old and has been all but forgotten-by his family, his friends, even
himself-as he sinks into a lonely dementia. His grand-nephew,
Ptolemy's only connection to the outside world, was recently killed in
a drive-by shooting, and Ptolemy is too suspicious of anyone else to
allow them into his life. until he meets Robyn, his niece's seventeenyear-old lodger and the only one willing to take care of an old man at
his grandnephew's funeral. But Robyn will not tolerate Ptolemy's
hermitlike existence. She challenges him to interact more with the
world around him, and he grasps more firmly onto his disappearing
consciousness. However, this new activity pushes Ptolemy into the fold
of a doctor touting an experimental drug that guarantees Ptolemy won't
live to see age ninety- two but that he'll spend his last days in
feverish vigor and clarity. With his mind clear, what Ptolemy finds-in
his own past, in his own apartment, and in the circumstances
surrounding his grand-nephew's death-is shocking enough to spur an old
man to action, and to ensure a legacy that no one will forget. In The
Last Days of Ptolemy Grey, Mosley captures the compromised state of
his protagonist's mind with profound sensitivity and insight, and
creates an unforgettable pair of characters at the center of a novel
that is sure to become a true contemporary classic.

The Mandalorian Original Novel (Star Wars)
Witness one of the many lessons Rey learned from Luke Skywalker during
her time on Ahch-To. Plus, in an all-new installment of Tales from
Wild Space, Resistance pilot Tallie teaches her squad how to overcome
their fears.
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The Last Days of Ptolemy Grey
"Wallace’s strong grasp of the mythos of this universe will satisfy
the die-hard Star Wars fan and serve as a fine introduction to those
taking a first-time dive into one of pop culture’s most important
creations." –The Washington Post "This book is a bonanza for fans,
cosplayers, and prop builders who always wanted to get an up close and
personal look at lightsabers seen in the Star Wars saga." – SyFy Wire
"With the holidays approaching, this would make an excellent gift for
any Star Wars fan in your home and extended family. It’s one of the
most exquisite books I’ve had the honor of reviewing" – WookieRadio
"Each and every page in this book is absolutely beautiful!" – Anakin
and His Angel "It’s one of the most beautiful books I’ve had the
pleasure of reviewing" – SWNN Star Wars: The Lightsaber Collection is
a comprehensive visual guide exploring the iconic and legendary
lightsabers found within the Star Wars galaxy, featuring fan-favorite
hilts from the Skywalker saga, Star Wars: The Clone Wars, Star Wars
Rebels, comics, novels, and video games. • Own the definitive
lightsaber guide. This book features the hilts of characters such as
Darth Vader, Darth Maul, Yoda, Obi-Wan Kenobi, Mace Windu, Luke
Skywalker, Leia Organa, Kylo Ren, Rey, Ahsoka Tano, and more. Learn
about the creation and history of lightsabers from all of Star Wars,
including Darth Maul’s double-bladed saber and the Darksaber. •
Discover never before seen art and illustrations. Featuring photorealistic renders of lightsabers from Star Wars animation and comics,
including Ezra Bridger’s blaster-saber hybrid, the Grand Inquisitor’s
spinning blades, and a new lightsaber from The High Republic, this
book is a must-have for Star Wars fans.

Star Wars: the Age of Resistance the Official Collector's
Edition Book
The bounty hunters introduced in "Shadows of the Empire", and who
returned in "The Mandalorian Armor", come to life in this compelling
new novel as Boba Fett battles a conspiracy, Bossk struggles to rule
the other bounty hunters, and Kuat fights the maneuverings of Prince
Xizor.

Life Debt: Aftermath (Star Wars)
Written by the #1 New York Times best-selling author of Ahsoka! When
Padmé Naberrie, "Queen Amidala" of Naboo, steps down from her
position, she is asked by the newly-elected queen to become Naboo's
representative in the Galactic Senate. Padmé is unsure about taking on
the new role, but cannot turn down the request to serve her people.
Together with her most loyal handmaidens, Padmé must figure out how to
navigate the treacherous waters of politics and forge a new identity
beyond the queen's shadow.
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Star Wars: The Empire Strikes Back: So You Want to Be a
Jedi?
The first original novel set in the world of Star Wars: The
Mandalorian.

Alphabet Squadron (Star Wars)
The first novel in a new trilogy starring veteran New Republic pilots!
On the brink of victory in a brutal war, five New Republic pilots
transform from hunted to hunters in this epic Star Wars adventure. Set
after Return of the Jedi, Alphabet Squadron follows a unique team,
each flying a different class of starfighter as they struggle to end
their war once and for all. The Emperor is dead. His final weapon has
been destroyed. The Imperial Army is in disarray. In the aftermath,
Yrica Quell is just one of thousands of defectors from her former
cause living in a deserters’ shantytown—until she is selected to join
Alphabet Squadron. Cobbled together from an eclectic assortment of
pilots and starfighters, the five members of Alphabet are tasked by
New Republic general Hera Syndulla herself. Like Yrica, each is a
talented pilot struggling to find their place in a changing galaxy.
Their mission: to track down and destroy the mysterious Shadow Wing, a
lethal force of TIE fighters exacting bloody, reckless vengeance in
the twilight of their reign. The newly formed unit embodies the heart
and soul of the Rebellion: ragtag, resourceful, scrappy, and
emboldened by their most audacious victory in decades. But going from
underdog rebels to celebrated heroes isn’t as easy as it seems, and
their inner demons threaten them as much as their enemies among the
stars. The wayward warriors of Alphabet Squadron will have to learn to
fly together if they want to protect the new era of peace they’ve
fought so hard to achieve. Part of a Marvel and Del Rey crossover
event, Alphabet Squadron is the counterpart to Marvel’s TIE Fighter
miniseries, which follows the exploits of Shadow Wing as they scheme
to thwart the New Republic.

Slave Ship
A prequel to the upcoming multi-player online game follows a
smuggler's discovery of a rich treasure that sparks a competition
involving the Republic, the Empire, the Hutts and the Jedi High
Council, all of whom are manipulated by an enigmatic spy. Video game
tie-in.

Empire State
Return to a time of great upheaval in the galaxy, the final years of
the Republic, in this anthology based on the beloved animated series!
While Obi-Wan Kenobi, Anakin Skywalker, and other Jedi Knights fight
against incredible odds, two Republic squadrons must hold their
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position against an encroaching droid army of the Separatists. Pinned
down for the duration, Commander Cody, Captain Rex, and other clones
swap war stories that feature your favorite characters from The Clone
Wars animated series, such as Padmé Amidala, General Grievous, and
many more!

The View from the Bridge
Long before the Clone Wars, the Empire, or the First Order, the Jedi
lit the way for the galaxy in a golden age known as the High Republic!
Vernestra Rwoh is a new Jedi Knight at age sixteen, but her first real
assignment feels an awful lot like babysitting. She's been charged
with supervising twelve-year old aspiring inventor Avon Starros on a
cruiser headed to the dedication of a wondrous new space station
called Starlight Beacon. But soon into their journey, bombs go off
aboard the cruiser. While the adult Jedi try to save the ship,
Vernestra, Avon, Avon's droid J-6, a Jedi Padawan, and an ambassador's
son make it to an escape shuttle, but communications are out and
supplies are low. They decide to land on a nearby moon, which offers
shelter but not much more. And unbeknownst to them, danger lurks in
the forest. "Rich internal third-person dialogue reveals dollops of
inner turmoil for each character at key moments as well as providing
some much-needed world-building to make this a winning choice. A great
read for Star Wars fans young and old." -- Kirkus Reviews

Star Wars: Original Trilogy Graphic Novel
Journeying to the gravesite of James Kirk, a mourning Spock is alarmed
when he learns that the Borg have brought Kirk back to life for the
purpose of hunting down and killing Jean-Luc Picard. Reprint.

The Burning Dark
Everyone's favorite tale of good versus evil takes on a whole new look
in this graphic novel! Join Luke Skywalker, Han Solo, Princess Leia,
Darth Vader, and the rest of the heroes and villains from a galaxy
far, far away in this graphic novel collection that retells the
original three Star Wars films: A New Hope, The Empire Strikes Back,
and Return of the Jedi. You'll experience the saga in a way you never
have before!

Star Wars a Jedi You Will Be
*2018 LOCUS AWARD WINNER OF BEST SCIENCE FICTION NOVEL* *2018 HUGO
AWARD FINALIST FOR BEST NOVEL* “John Scalzi is the most entertaining,
accessible writer working in SF today.” —Joe Hill, author of The
Fireman The first novel of a new space-opera sequence set in an allnew universe by the Hugo Award-winning, New York Times-bestselling
author of Redshirts and Old Man's War Our universe is ruled by
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physics. Faster than light travel is impossible—until the discovery of
The Flow, an extradimensional field available at certain points in
space-time, which can take us to other planets around other stars.
Riding The Flow, humanity spreads to innumerable other worlds. Earth
is forgotten. A new empire arises, the Interdependency, based on the
doctrine that no one human outpost can survive without the others.
It’s a hedge against interstellar war—and, for the empire’s rulers, a
system of control. The Flow is eternal—but it’s not static. Just as a
river changes course, The Flow changes as well. In rare cases, entire
worlds have been cut off from the rest of humanity. When it’s
discovered that the entire Flow is moving, possibly separating all
human worlds from one another forever, three individuals—a scientist,
a starship captain, and the emperox of the Interdependency—must race
against time to discover what, if anything, can be salvaged from an
interstellar empire on the brink of collapse. "Fans of Game of Thrones
and Dune will enjoy this bawdy, brutal, and brilliant political
adventure" —Booklist on The Collapsing Empire "Political plotting,
plenty of snark, puzzle-solving, and a healthy dose of actionScalzi
continues to be almost insufferably good at his brand of fun but thinky sci-fi adventure." —Kirkus Reviews on The Collapsing Empire “Scalzi
is one of the slickest writers that SF has ever produced.” —The Wall
Street Journal on The Human Division The Interdependency Series 1. The
Collapsing Empire 2. The Consuming Fire At the Publisher's request,
this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software
(DRM) applied.

Star Wars: A New Dawn
Step inside the Lucasfilm art departments for the creation of
fantastical worlds, unforgettable characters, and unimaginable
creatures. The Art of Star Wars: The Force Awakens will take you
there, from the earliest gathering of artists and production designers
at Lucasfilm headquarters in San Francisco to the fever pitch of
production at Pinewood Studios to the conclusion of post-production at
Industrial Light & Magic--all with unprecedented access. Exclusive
interviews with the entire creative team impart fascinating insights
in bringing director J.J. Abrams's vision to life; unused "blue sky"
concept art offers glimpses into roads not traveled. Bursting with
hundreds of stunning works of art, including production paintings,
concept sketches, storyboards, blueprints, and matte paintings, this
visual feast will delight Star Wars fans and cineastes for decades to
come. The Art of Star Wars: The Force Awakens is the definitive
expression of how the latest chapter in the Star Wars saga was dreamed
into being. ALSO AVAILABLE FROM ABRAMS IN SPRING 2016: The Making of
Star Wars: The Force Awakens by Mark Cotta Vaz. Forewords by J.J.
Abrams and Kathleen Kennedy. ISBN: 978-1-4197-2022-2

Star Wars: Queen's Shadow
He was born a poor farm boy on a forgotten planet in the galaxy's
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Outer Rim. Taken under the wing of a wise mentor after the violent
death of his family, he would rise up to lead a band of fighters
struggling for survival against a dark force that threatens to wipe
them out completely. His name would become known throughout the
systems, and his legacy would change the galaxy forever. But his name
isn't SkywalkerIt's Jango Fett! The Sith have begun the final
maneuvering in their quest to take over the galaxy and are looking for
the perfect specimen to take part in their secret experiments. Lord
Tyranus may have just found a prime candidate in Jango. Recounting
Jango's story from his early days on the Fett farm, through the
annihilation of the once proud Mandalorian warriors, to his
transformation into the galaxy's most feared bounty hunter, Open
Seasons offers an in-depth look at the most exciting new character
from Attack of the Clones, and details the beginning of the infamous
Fett legacy—one that would come back to plague the Rebellion a
generation later.

Star Wars Lost Stars, Vol. 1 (manga)
This brilliant thriller, set in a parallel prohibition-era New York,
follows detective Rad Bradbury as he discovers an open hole in reality
that forces two universes to fight for survival. Original.

Star Wars: The Lightsaber Collection
Hold a thousand generations of Jedi history in the palm of your hand
with Star Wars: The Tiny Book of Jedi. This tiny book compiles the
lore behind the most legendary Jedi and Light Side heroes from every
era of Star Wars, from Yoda, to Luke Skywalker, Ezra Bridger, Rey, and
beyond. Packed with dazzling art, this pocket-sized book is part of
Insight Editions’ new collectible series of tiny books — the perfect
gift for any Star Wars fan. Hold Jedi lore in the palm of your hand: A
pocket-sized format makes this book the cutest addition to your Star
Wars bookshelf. A cloth bookmark also lets you hang this tiny book as
an ornament or keepsake. The perfect Star Wars gift: Great as a
stocking stuffer, or as a novelty gift for your favorite Star Wars
fan, this tiny book is sure to please readers of all ages. Discover
Jedi wisdom: This tiny book features quotes from and fun facts about
Jedi from all of Star Wars. From the Jedi Order to the Age of
Resistance, this is a fun and exciting overview of beloved Jedi and
Light Side heroes. Packed with art: Experience a range of iconic
illustrations and photographs spanning the Star Wars films, television
shows, novels, and beyond.

The Return
At the time of Prince Xizor's fall, bounty hunters Boba Fett, Bossk,
and Dengar wage war for control of the underworld
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Star Wars: the Mandalorian Season 2 Poster Book
Enjoy 16 full-color pull-out posters of everyone's favorite galactic
duo, The Mandalorian and The Child! These images from season two of
the hit series will bring the excitement of Star Wars to your room,
your locker, or anywhere!

The Force Awakens
The director and writer of the second, third and fourth Star Trek
movies shares his memories of their creation and much more. Reprint.

The Mandalorian Armor
Experience the Star Wars saga reimagined as an Elizabethan drama
penned by William Shakespeare himself, complete with authentic meter
and verse, and theatrical monologues and dialogue by everyone from Rey
to Chewbacca. As the noble Resistance clashes with the vile First
Order, Rey, Finn, Poe Dameron, Kylo Ren, and BB-8 are pulled into a
galaxy-wide drama. The romance of Han Solo and Leia Organa takes a
tragic turn that Shakespeare would approve of. Authentic meter, stage
directions, reimagined movie scenes and dialogue, and hidden Easter
eggs throughout will entertain and impress fans of Star Wars and
Shakespeare alike. Every scene and character from the film appears in
the play, along with twenty woodcut-style illustrations that depict an
Elizabethan version of the Star Wars galaxy.

The Art of Star Wars
Celebrate the 40th anniversary of Star Wars: The Empire Strikes Back
and learn how to use the Force in this hilarious and stylized picture
book narrated by everybody's favorite Jedi Master, Yoda!

Canto Bight (Star Wars)
As seen in Star Wars: The Last Jedi, welcome to the casino city of
Canto Bight. A place where exotic aliens, captivating creatures, and
other would-be high rollers are willing to risk everything to make
their fortunes. Set across one fateful evening, these four
interconnected stories explore the deception and danger of the lavish
casino city. • An honest salesman meets a career criminal as a dream
vacation turns into the worst nightmare imaginable, in a story by
Saladin Ahmed. • Dreams and schemes collide when a deal over a
priceless bottle of wine becomes a struggle for survival, as told by
Mira Grant. • Old habits die hard when a servant is forced into a mad
struggle for power among Canto Bight’s elite, in a tale by Rae Carson
• A deadbeat gambler has one last chance to turn his luck around; all
he has to do is survive one wild night, as told by John Jackson
Miller. In Canto Bight, one is free to revel in excess, untouched from
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the problems of a galaxy once again descending into chaos and war.
Dreams can become reality, but the stakes have never been higher—for
there is a darkness obscured by all the glamour and luxury.
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